
N e w s  f r o m  B u s i n e s s  M e e t i n g  

Frances Alkire (vice President) is now in charge of the machine inventory and loan agreements and the 
keys to the warehouse. She will also coordinate the burials. 
 
Nancy Cooper is a new volunteer. She sews and quilts. 
 
The Brochure is being updated and will be printed for the Expo in March. 
 
We need to continue to watch our expenses. We will only spend for batting, snaps and maybe yarn. 
Anything else requires Board approval. 
 
Ida brought in some fleece caps which can be made from fleece scraps, as long as the fleece is stretchy. 
The pattern was adapted from Nancy Zieman and will be on the web site. 
 
Leon reported on the Expo arrangements. We have a 10’x10’ booth, so we will not have a sewing 
demonstration. The operating company for the Expo has changed. Bunten Road Workshop will make pin 
cushions. Leon has fabric and stuffing material is anyone else wants to make some. 
(lscusson@yahoo.com). Contact Debbie (debbie.vickers@bellsouth.net) to volunteer. Call her to pick up 
badges at the Expo. We will try to hang items from the layette to display. 
 
We received some booties from someone in Florida. 
 
Michelle Murray has renewed our domain name and web site hosting fees. Thanks to herfor this 
generous contribution. 
 

Needs for this month 

We do not need any more sleepsacks this year. Finish what you have started, but don’t start any more. 
 
Lap-front shirts for boys 
Sleepers 
Gowns 
Fabric hats 
Sweaters 
Socks 
Afghans 
Quilts 
Changing pads 
 

Meetings 

Pre–Pack will be December 19, 2013, 9:30AM at Your Extra Attic, Peachtree Industrial Blvd., Sugar Hill. 
Business Meeting will be January 6, 2013, 10:15AM at Atlanta Sewing Center, Duluth Hwy. Duluth. 

 



From the warehouse 

PLEASE DO NOT LINE THE TOTE BAGS. USE THE HEAVIER FABRIC FROM THE WAREHOUSE. SAVE THE 
REGULAR WEIGHT COTTON FOR QUILTS. 
 
WE HOPE TO STOP PUTTING  LAP PADS AND BURP CLOTHS IN THE LAYETTES. PLEASE DO NOT SEND ANY 
MORE TO THE WAREHOUSE. 
 
THE LOCK ON THE WAREHOUSE HAS CHANGED. BE SURE YOU CONTACT FRANCES 
(frmma730@bellsouth.net) IF YOU NEED A KEY. 

mailto:frmma730@bellsouth.net

